September 29, 1995
Theresa Traulsen
President

Concession Solutions
16022 26th Avenue, N.E.
Seattle, WA 98155

Dear Theresa:

Thank you for the time you and Dean spent with us at the end of our baseball season and
for the comprehensive final report that you prepared.

I was impressed by your thorough examination of our concession operation and the many
great ideas and suggestions you made to help us improve.

I am excited for next season when we can implement the ideas you gave us.
Again, thank you and I look forward to working with you on an expanded basis in the
future.

Sincerely, T

7\
Andrew S. Billig
General Manager

Seafirst Stadium at the Interstate Fairgrounds
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